
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 10/10/2013 12:25:13 PM
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: proper mailing address

Ken the Bollinger Canyon address is the correct address, and the email is correct.

Thank you,

Jane

Jane Yura 
PG&E Gas Ops 
415-973-1398

On Oct 10, 2013, at 12:20 PM, "Bruno, Kenneth" <kenneth.bruno@epuc.ea.gov> wrote:

Hi Jane - Is this your proper address for the citation service (in addition to email) or 
should I use you Bollinger address stated on your Business Card? Please advise, 
thanks!

Ms. Jane Yura

Vice President, Gas Operations Standards and Policies

Pacific Gas and Electric Co

P.O. Box 770000, Mail code N15F

San Francisco, CA 94177

Kenneth Bruno

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section

Safety and Enforcement Division
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